
Law Office of James P. Hentz 
www.JHentzLaw.com 

James@JHentzLaw.com 
 

  1 of 1 
  7/13/2011 

Christina Toala Memorial Scholarship and Ceremony presented by 
Worcester Attorney 
 
The Christina Toala Memorial Scholarship presented by the Law Office of James P. Hentz in 
Worcester, MA will be available to Blackstone Valley Regional Vocational Technical High 
School seniors as well as Nipmuc Regional High School seniors this upcoming school year. The 
one thousand dollar scholarship will be awarded to a student of the community who is not only 
superior in academics, but also shows a passion for community service and extracurricular 
activities. Attorney James Hentz is excited to extend this meaningful scholarship to the students 
of Blackstone Valley Regional Vocational Technical High School for the first time this 
upcoming school year to ease the financial burden of one student’s higher education.  He is 
hoping to reward the 2012 scholarship to a student from both participating high schools who 
fully emulates the ideals held by Christina Toala: community, sportsmanship, strength, 
academics, and spirituality. 
 
An awards ceremony for last year’s scholarship winner, Stephanie Young from Nipmuc 
Regional High School, will take place at 10 A.M. on July 26th at the Law Office of James P. 
Hentz, Executive Park Suites, 255 Park Avenue, Suite 1000, 10th Flr, Worcester, MA 01609. 
Attorney James Hentz will present Miss Young with her scholarship award, validating all of the 
hard work and success she has had throughout her four years in high school. To access the latest 
Christina Toala Memorial Scholarship application, please look online at www.JHentzLaw.com 
or contact your school’s guidance office in the Fall. 
 
Attorney Hentz has practices located in Worcester and Milford, concentrating in the areas of 
Immigration Law, Criminal Law, Personal Injury, Landlord Tenant Law, and SSI/SSDI. 


